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I strongly oppose SB 1098. This bill if passed will allow for the legalization of porn in 

school literature that is currently illegal. It is child abuse and degrades the minds of 

our children. It also leaves the door open for open sexual grooming in schools. 

Please do the right thing and stop this nonsense. Say no to allowing “porn material” 

in our kids schools.   

Thank you.  


